
Greetings! 

On behalf of the Muscular Dystrophy Canada staff, board members, volunteers, 
and most importantly, the neuromuscular disorder community, thank you for joining us 
at this year’s Champions of Change Conference! I am so pleased that you will be 
joining us to learn more about how to break down barriers for the neuromuscular 
disorder community. 

This conference brings together a wide array of partners, who share your dedication to 
making a difference for people affected by neuromuscular disorders across the 
country. Throughout the day, you will learn, through seminars and interactive 
presentations, about disability etiquette, working with government on advocacy 
initiatives and tips and tricks planning your fundraising event.  

A very special thank you to the hard work and dedication of a number of 
Muscular Dystrophy Canada staff including members of the Philanthropy, 
Volunteer Engagement, Human Resources and Marketing & Communications 
departments, for their hard work and dedication in delivering this conference. A 
great deal of their time, effort and commitment went into making this day a reality 
and I know they are as thrilled to have you here as I am. We hope you enjoy the day 
and leave with new skills and a renewed commitment to our mission; to break 
down barriers for the neuromuscular disorder community.   

Thank you for being a partner to our community and for joining us at this year’s 
Champions of Change Conference. Enjoy the day!

Sincerely, 

Stacey Lintern
CEO, Muscular Dystrophy Canada




